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The Senate Budget Review Committee (SBRC) was composed of the following members 
 
 
Elected Members 
H. Averns (Rheumatology) 
P. Boag (Biology) 
I. Cameron (Graduate Student – Neuroscience) 
S. Heard (Student – Commerce) 
J. Helland (Art & Women’s Studies), Chair 
A. Husain (History) 
D. Janiec (Budget & Planning), Ex Officio 
S. Kalb (Library Systems) 
E. Nkole (Student – Economics) 
V. Pakalnis (Mining Engineering) 
D. Pointer (Human Resources) 
 
Observers 
A. Grant (QUFA) 
S. Gouinlock (AMS) 
S. Forsberg (QUSA) 
 
 
Over the past year, the SBRC examined proposals and made recommendations to Senate 
regarding seven new programs.  
 
 
Graduate Diploma – Accounting 
BA Minor in Chemistry 
Collaborative Masters in Applied Sustainability (Faculty of Applied Science) 
BAH Major in Linguistics 
Bachelor of Fine Arts (Honours, Major-Minor and Honours, Major-General) 
Bachelor of Fine Arts (Honours, Major ARTF) 
Minor in World Languages  
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The committee discussed the role of the proposed University Planning Committee (UPC) and 
wrote a memo to the Senate Operations Review Committee outlining their concerns and support 
for the UPC.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
J. Helland 
Chair, Senate Budget Review Committee 
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